
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BOTTLE BAY RECREATIONAL WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that the Bottle Bay Recreational Water & Sewer District in
Bonner County, Idaho will conduct a Public Hearing on Tuesday the 24th of August,
2021 at 6:00 p.m. at Sagle Fire District Station Number 5 located at 8644 Bottle Bay
Road, for the purpose of explaining its proposed budget for the Fiscal Year 2022 and
hearing property owners’ objections thereto.  The regularly scheduled monthly meeting
will be held at the conclusion of the Public Hearing.
Notice is further given that the proposed Fiscal Year 2022 operating budget for the Bottle
Bay Recreational Water & Sewer District which will be the subject at the above hearing
is as follows:

FY2022
Anticipated Revenue

Current Basic, Service Fees & Other Fees $ 165,840
Property Tax Levy 34,615
Investment Income 250
Excess District Reserves 12,000
TOTAL $ 212,705

Anticipated Expenditures
Salaries, Wages & Taxes $ 1,660
Administration 23,290
Maintenance 9,525
Repairs 33,000
Operations

Licensed Operator & Consulting 77,070
Operation Expenses 23,950
License Compliance 5,000

Projects
White Property Annual Payment

18,000
18,000

TOTAL $ 209,495

Non-Cash Expenditure
Depreciation $ 96,153

This 6th day of August 2021
Jon Davis, Treasurer
Board of Directors

Adopted by the Board at its regular meeting on August 24, 2021


